
STEERS MINUTES MAY 8, 2024


There was a brief discussion of the workshop refund policy.  No action is required at this time.


Becky reported that our balance stands at $13,768.66 after a check from City Market for 
$198.82.  She is responsible for depositing a small amount of cash when there are non-
members at a Zoom program and when members are assessed a small fee for various 
purposes.  It was decided that there is no need for providing receipts for these small amounts.

Becky volunteered to write a letter of Welcome to our new members.


May’s meeting will be the turn-in for “Wild and Wacky”.  Final payments for the Vicki Conley 
workshop are due.  There is a rust workshop at Bonnie’s after the meeting, led by Julia.


June’s meeting will be at Sharon’s and is a Dye Party.  Members will arrive at her home around 
10 on June 20.  


Mary led the Steers through a line-by-line revision of our By-Laws.  These will be looked at 
again before presenting to the membership in July and voted on at the August meeting.  


